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DETAILS: 
  
  Below are the results of the recent survey performed on the RF4T02 separator. 
  It should be noted that the downstream fiducials are difficult to get to because of 
  a vacuum pump obstruction.  As a result, the beam pipe on the downstream end 

approximately nine inches from the fiducials was used for horizontal positioning.   
 
 
       X            Y 
 Upstream :  0.18mm beam right  0.13 mm high 
 Downstream : 0.87mm beam left  0.00 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


